
V i l l a g e  t o  H o s t  M e e t i n g s  t o  E d u c a t e  R e s i d e n t s  a b o u t  t h e  
U p c o m i n g  B o n d  R e f e r e n d u m  

 

The Village of Northfield will hold two meetings in February to help answer questions 
from residents about the upcoming bond referendum to fund infrastructure projects. 

  

"We've scheduled the meetings to help residents understand their choices and get the 
information they need to make an educated decision when they vote," said Village 
President Fred Gougler.   

  

The Village Board invites all residents to attend two public information meetings at 
Village Hall, 361 Happ Road: 

  

*             Tuesday, February 23, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

*             Saturday, February 27, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. 

  

In December, the Northfield Board of Trustees voted to place this referendum on the 
ballot.  This followed a September Town Hall meeting and several years of technical 
work to thoroughly assess the condition of Northfield's infrastructure and finances. The 
$7.5 million bond along with $1 million from Village reserves will fund local roadway 
resurfacing and reconstruction, new storm sewer improvements, life safety 
improvements, and streetscape and sidewalk enhancements. 

  

Detailed information on the plan is available at www.northfieldil.org. 

  

Look for the special question on the March 15 ballot: 

  

"Shall the Village of Northfield, Cook County, Illinois undertake the following capital 
improvements in and for the Village: street resurfacing and reconstruction, storm 
sewer improvements, sidewalk and streetscape improvements, and the rehabilitation 
of life safety facilities, all on property owned by the Village or over which the Village 
has sufficient easements, and issue its general obligation bonds in the amount of 
$7,500,000." 

 
 

 
Contact Information 
 
Village of Northfield 
361 Happ Road 
Northfield, IL 60093 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JyUYCXOtib0KPMspaNP4SrzCnQqvRj4Q5XdseODbITzm2fK24uaEK0DDuKcw-dlq4LpKaX5RAoAlplRbvCXepx5FRSIKDLjhzAeiTBzOiaUEh3X436t-Fc4ZHg1yFAOI9tNhCww_4SDtFXY9uMxPdDDy9xGlw_EAsoNF9sLP7EhP1d_0Bn5WQ==&c=pZUtSS5j60BwIZWKmvYAtTBYnkFwl8Mfd9bktSHtQvOpjMOX0B5Lsw==&ch=eAZpxtti7fH6fQJXWGx5lb-rFctdUHiqw-RZuJaQTQSW5XJlNYGiNw==


847-446-9200  
  

 


